GOVERNMENT OF MEGHALAYA
DIRECTORATE OF COMMERCE AND INDUSTRIES
Plot no. L/D 015, Lower Nongrim Hills, Shillong — 793003, Email: industries-meq@gov.in

No. M/Dind/MSME/11/2024/34 Dated Shillong, the 2" August ,2024

Notification

Subject: Retendering of current RFP for hiring of consultant(s) for GeM and ONDC facilitation
in Meghalaya under RAMP Program, vide tender no. RFP No. RFP No.
M/Dind/MSME/11/2024/3 dated 8" July 2024.

This is to inform about the decision to retender and terminate the current Request for
Proposal (RFP) for hiring of consultant(s) for GeM and ONDC facilitation in Meghalaya under
RAMP Program, vide tender no. RFP No. RFP No. M/Dind/MSME/11/2024/3 dated 8" July
2024. This decision has been taken due to the non-participation of minimum required number
of firms and the necessity to incorporate a few modifications as requested based on queries
received during the initial RFP process.

We understand the importance of this project and are committed to ensuring its
successful implementation in Meghalaya. Therefore, we believe that revising the RFP will
attract more participation and better align the project requirements with the market capabilities.

We will be issuing a revised RFP soon with updated specifications and a new timeline.
Your understanding and cooperation in this matter are highly appreciated.

Director of Commerce & Industries



